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CALENDAR 
April 8 - 15 

 
TODAY 
          10:00 a.m. Sabbath School 
          11:10 a.m. Church Service – 

    Ken Sjoboen 
About 1:30 How to study your Bible 
  7:37 p.m. Sabbath rest completed 

 
WEDNESDAY 
 9:00 a.m. Bulletin Deadline 
 10 – 2  Church Office Open 

7:00 p.m. Mid-Week Revival 
 

THURSDAY 
 10 – 2  Church Office Open 
    
FRIDAY 

7:37 p.m. Welcome Sabbath rest 
7:30 p.m. Friday Zoom Bible Study 
   Study of Micah 

https://zoom.us/j/8314291442?pwd=NDNrU3U4OWR5TVgrYVIyMmZLWldrQ
T09          Meeting ID: 831 429 1442 Passcode: SDA 

 
NEXT SABBATH 
 10:00 a.m. Sabbath School 

11:00 a.m. Church Service 
  Pastor Thom Garner 
 Offering – Church Budget 

  
OFFICE EMAIL – secretary1@santacruzsda.org 

 
BOOKS – available in back hallway. Church library 
had many duplicates that need to find a new home. 
 

ANNOUNCMENTS 
 

Special Prayer Requests: 
   John Hervey – Cancer treatment,  
 not working as well as it was. 
   The Garner Family – Housing 
   Castellanos Family – Esther off life support 
   Pastor Christen Hodet, Bakersfield – Health 
   Pete Viehmann – Health 
   Canavan Family – Death of Lorraine 
   Wilbert Wicht - Fell 
  
PRAYER – Please pray for the following people -
just because we all need prayer.  
  Haley Aispuro, Sarah Blade, Charlotte Cassero,  
  Jeannie Dickey, John Geriguis, Rindon Heinz 
   
A HUGE THANK YOU – To all who came out for 
the church work bee. What a blessing! A lot of 
items were completed. 
 
JANITOR NEEDED – The church has an 
opening for a part time janitor. Contact the 
church office for more information. 
Secretary1@santacruzsda.org 
831-429-1442 Wed & Thur. 10am – 2pm 
 
MARTHA WORTH - passed to her rest  
March 29th. 
 
SABBATH AFTERNOON BIBLE STUDY 
Next Sabbath - April 15 - we will hold a "class" to 
learn some keys to studying your Bible to better 
understand what you are reading.   
BRING a sack lunch (this is NOT a potluck) and 
your Bible.   
After eating our lunch, we will begin our class. 



Church Service 
11:10 A.M. 

PLEASE SILENCE ALL ELECTRONIC DEVICES. 
ALLOW THE HOLY SPIRIT TO HAVE YOUR UNDIVIDED ATTENTION!  

 
Prelude/Introit                                         Carol Garza 
Welcome/Announcements                 Rod Fiori    
     
Joy in Giving                             Hope Channel 
https://adventistgiving.org/#/org/ANP8OG/envelope/start 
 
Hymn of Praise                           Hymn 166 

Christ the Lord Is Risen Today 
 
Lamb’s Offering              Student Aid 
Children’s Story                   Arleen Gabrio
   
  
Meditation Song                        I Love You Lord 
Prayer for the People         Rod Fiori 
Special Music         Briana DeShea 
     
Scripture                      Matthew 26: 35-39 
 
Sermon                      Ken Sjoboen 

I Come to the Garden – Alone ! 
 
Hymn of Dedication     Hymn 251 

He Lives 
 
Benediction                         Ken Sjoboen 
Postlude              Carol Garza 
 

    Serving You Today: 
  Deacon  Sal Fratianni 
  Greeters  Andrea 
  Chorister  Sarah Blade 
  P/A Technician Geoff Williams 
  Power Point  Daniela Scarpino  
 

Church 
Expense 

Needed Received Over 
(Under) 

Jan. – March 30,186 22,981 (7,205) 
April 10,062  () 
Student Aid 
23/24 school yr 

 
14,000 

     
 

 
(6,258) 

 
Tithe does not fund our local church. 
Your tithe and offering can be collected by the 
deacons during the call for the offering, 
placed in the offering boxes in the 
back of the sanctuary, mailed to the 
church or donated via Adventist Giving 
online. 
 
PHOTO DIRECTORY – the church 2023 directory 
will be a photo directory, we are asking that each 
person or family to submit their own photo. 
Photos should be emailed to 
secretary1@santacruzsda.org. If you do not have a 
way to email a photo contact the church office. 
 
 
SDA	Sabbath	School	Quarterly	
App	

 
Easy to take anywhere 
Give it a try!!! 

 
 

HOUSING – Pastor Thom and his family have been 
given notice that they will need to move by this 
summer. If you know of a 3 bedroom house that is 
available, please let the pastor know. 
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